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Change of venue for upcoming PSA Johannesburg 

Intersectoral Members’ Meeting                                                                                                           
 

The PSA’s Provincial Office in Johannesburg is looking forward to the much-anticipated Intersectoral 

Members’ Meeting on 15 March 2024. Members who bought tickets for the event are advised about the 

change of venue. The change is brought about by the excellent response from members who showed an 

interest in attending the event. The increased number of attendees necessitated a change of venue to 

ensure that safety and crowd management protocols are observed.  

 

The Provincial Office, however, endeavored not to move the event too far away from Baragwanath 

Hospital, which was the initial venue for the meeting, to ensure minimum inconvenience for members. An 

alternative venue was secured next to Baragwanath Hospital. The details are as follows: 

 

Venue: UNISA Conferencing Centre (2 Vinton Road, Ormonde, Johannesburg South, 2091) 

Date: 15 March 2024 

Time: 09:00 

                                                                            

For more information, members can contact the following PSA Organising/Marketing Officers: 

 

Sibusiso Ndzala: Cell/WhatsApp 082 880 8964 / sibusiso.ndzala@psa.co.za 

Mandy Modise: Cell/WhatsApp 082 880 8952 / mandy.modise@psa.co.za 

Katlego Mooketsi: Cell/WhatsApp 082 880 8935 / Katlego.mooketsi@psa.co.za 

 

Employees who want to join the PSA under Johannesburg Region can contact the PSA Provincial Office 

on (011) 718 5400 or send an email to Mymoena.sallie@psa.co.za. 

 

 

Reuben Maleka 

GENERAL MANAGER 

FOR PSA MEMBERS: GAUTENG (JOHANNESBURG AREA) 
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